
                  Sunnybank pre-school group photo 2019 

 

Tempest photography will be attending pre-school on Tuesday 19th March 2019 at 9am; to take our 

annual group photo. All children are welcome to be on the photo. Any children who do not normally 

attend pre-school on a Tuesday must be at pre-school for 9am prompt. When the photographer has 

finished the children not normally in on that day will be free to leave.  

                                                         Thank you, Sunnybank Pre-school, 

   

 


